Frilling, Tara

From: Margaret Earls <mearls95@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 3:59 PM
To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Connecticut taxes are disproportionately high already. Sales taxes, property taxes, income taxes, additional gas taxes,
plus other mandatory "non tax" fees such as auto registration, make it impossible for families to live in this state. My
wages go to pay taxes. Not that long ago, this state didn't even require an income tax.

I am not alone in thinking that my tax dollars are being spent irresponsibly.

Margaret Earls

Margaret Earls <mearls95@aol.com>

95 Far Horizon Drive
Monroe




